
 

 
 
 

 
Cubs Class - Weekly letter 

 

 

 
 

 

Week 8 
w/c 30th October 2017 

 

 

 

Notices: 
 Thank you to everyone who attended parent consultations. It is always nice to 

meet parents and discuss your child’s progress and learning.  
  

 Don’t forget to fill in our ‘Proud Cubs’ sheets, sharing your child’s successes and 
achievements at home with us.  

 

 There will be a Halloween disco on Thursday 2nd November at 3.15-4.15pm 
Nursery children are welcome to attend if they would like to. If your child is 
going please let us know and Mrs Holliday will collect your child from the main 
office at 3.15pm.  

 

 We are wanting to develop our ICT area and would really appreciate it if anyone 
could donate any ICT toys that your children no longer play with. Suitable items 
include; wind up toys, friction cars, toys with remote controls, toys with pulleys, 
old cameras or mobile phones (that no longer work) and toys with flaps and 
buttons that make sound, movement or images.  

 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or responsible 
adult. Please inform staff of any changes in routine so that we are aware who 
is collecting your child.  

 
  

 

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our speaking & listening skills 
through our Phase 1 phonics activities. 
 

 Taking part in lots of Halloween activities in 
our different learning areas.  

 

 Reading ‘The Room on the Broom’ and 
learning about rhyming words. We will also 
be making some rhyming potions in our 
writing area.  

 

 Using pumpkins to help us with our Maths. 
We will be using them to help us with our 
adding and taking away skills.  

 

 Making spider buns with Mrs Holliday. 
 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please don’t 

hesitate to ask a member of the EYFS team. 

 Dates for your diary: 

 

 Thursday 2nd November 2017– Halloween Disco 3.15-4.15pm 
 

 Friday 10th November 2017– Anti-bullying awareness day. Children 

are to wear something blue. 
 

 Friday 17th November 2017 – Children in Need. Children can wear 

non-uniform on this day. Donations to support the charity would be 

greatly appreciated. 
 

 December 11th – 22nd - Christmas fortnight. Events include our class 

Christmas party, Christmas performance and Christmas jumper day 

(dates and further information will follow shortly)  
 

 School closes on Friday 22nd December and re-opens on Monday 8th 

January 2018.  

 

 

 
 

 

 ‘All about me’ box 
 

 
 

Each week one child will be chosen to 
take the ‘All about me’ box home. 

Children will be asked to fill the box 
with up to five items which tells us a 
little bit about them as an individual. 
They will then share the box with the 

class the following Monday before 
being passed on to another child. We 
hope you enjoy the activity and find it 
a good way to celebrate your child! 

 
This week Benjamin will take home 

the ‘All about me’ box.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


